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From: Pat PRESLAR [PPreslar@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2008 3:33 PM
To: TWD113@aol.com
Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; nickpatz@ceresassociates.com
Subject: OSCA GRANT CONTACT for 2457 East 27th ST., Oakland

Good afternoon.

  I wanted to let you know as of June 9, I will no longer be working with the OSCA grant program.  Your contact for any questions about the OSCA grants or reimbursements will be my co-administrator, Judy Reid at (916) 341-5760 until this position is filled.  Her e-mail is jreid@waterboards.ca.gov.

My phone number and e-mail will not change if you need to contact me.

I've enjoyed working with you.

Thanks
Pat

Pat Preslar
DFA
(916) 341-5756   
Fax  (916) 341-5806
PLEASE NOTE: My e-mail address has been changed to ppreslar@waterboards.ca.gov.  
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